April 22, 2014

Michelle Hadden, LMSW, CPP-G

Directot of Government Affairs and Industry Relations
New York Council on Problem Gambling

Suite 126

100 Great Oaks Boulevard

Albany, NY 12203

Dear Michelle,

It was nice speaking with you recently about the services-ptovides through its Youth
Services Programs. As you are awate, has been providing addiction
prevention services for several yeats through NYS OASAS funding and through funding provided
by the New Yotk Council on Problem Gambling. In addition, we provide treatment at

I o1 petsons struggling with co-occutring disorders of mental health and
addiction.

ould be willing to commit to working with
Traditions to develop gambling prevention and intetvention services if they are granted 2 casino
license. We look forwatd to pattnering with Traditions to ensure that services aimed at problem
gambling are available to meet this need. '

Regards,






